
 

August 1, 2024 

Dear Mustang Parents/Guardians, 
 

On behalf of the staff at Bruce Shulkey Elementary School, I am happy to welcome you to the 2024-25 school year! We 
are looking forward to a productive partnership with you to ensure our children can achieve their highest potential. 
Teachers are back and have been working hard preparing for a great school year. Our meet the teacher night will be 
Friday, 


